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NOTICE OF VACANCY  
IN OFFICE OF COUNCILLOR 

 

 
 Parish of Newtown Linford 

 
Notice is hereby given that one casual vacancy has arisen in the Office of Councillor for Newtown 
Linford Parish Council. 
 
Newtown Linford Parish Council is proactive in enhancing the services, facilities and  
appearance of the village for the benefit of its residents, businesses and visitors. We are  
looking for a hard-working and engaged member of the community who would join with us  
in caring for our Parish. 
 
If you would like more information or an informal chat with the Clerk, please contact Mrs  
Hannah Shaw at the Parish Council Office on 01530 249945 or by email to  
clerk@newtownlinford.org.uk 
 
If by 8th January 2024 (14 days excluding Saturdays, Sundays and bank holidays, after the  
date of this notice) a request for an election to fill said vacancy is made in writing to the  
Returning Officer at the address below by TEN electors for the Parish, an election will be  
held to fill the vacancy, otherwise the vacancy will be filled by co-option. 
 
Returning Officer 
Rob Mitchell 
Council Offices 
Southfield Road 
Loughborough 
Leicestershire 
LE11 2TR 
 
Dated 14th December 2023 
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